Town of Springdale Meeting

The Springdale Town Board will conduct a special Town Board meeting on Thursday, March 1, 2012, at 5:30 p.m., in the Town Hall, 2379 Town Hall Rd., Mt. Horeb, WI  53572. The purpose of the meeting is to discuss and act on time-sensitive matters: newly needed repairs for one snow plow truck and payment of the completed repairs on the 2007 Peterbilt. The repairs on the 2007 Peterbilt are almost complete. The town cannot retrieve the truck until payment is made and the town does not want to be without this truck until the next TB meeting on March 19, 2012.  A majority of the Town Board may be in attendance. 
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